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Jim <jthor@blomand.net>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:25 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Mr. Stawick,

I would like to express my extreme opposition to any regulation limiting the leverage levels currently
available to currency traders. Another Goverment intrusion into the free market is only a formula for an
escalating loss of freedom and alienation of the Government from the People it is supposed to serve.


